
13 JANUARY 2005 AND 17 FEBRUARY 2005

Special meeting on 13th of January was convened to prepare the Committee’s response to the Executive’s Budget proposals. However, the events of the previous weekend, left most necessary papers under water and called for a rethink on the future impact of the flood disaster. It can be rightly assumed that the full financial implications of that disaster will not be known until we are into the next Municipal Year. However the Committee took the opportunity to ask the Head of Financial Services and the Deputy Leader of the Council questions relating to future financial consequences of the disaster.

The next scheduled meeting of the committee was on Thursday 17th February, the agenda was uncharacteristically light, as a direct consequence of the disaster and the resulting redeployment of staff during the time that has since elapsed. At this meeting the committee gave consideration to the draft Information Management Policy, which was presented by Strategic and Performance Services. Questions and comments made at the meeting are noted in the minutes.

The final item was a presentation on delivering the efficiency agenda, at Carlisle City Council. The Efficiency Agenda has come about as a result of the Gershon Report and as such will impact upon every Council and Govt Departments of all levels in this country. The Executive Director outlined for members the implications of the agenda for the City Council in future years.  This particular area had been a bit murky and the presentation helped to clarify matters for members of the committee. I would advise all members who have not seen the presentation to avail themselves of the opportunity to do so as and when it arises.

John Guest

Chairman
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